
RE: ABC Staff and Program Cuts 
 
 
Please don’t proceed with ABC staff and program cuts, particularly the recently announced 
axing of the TV Arts unit. 
 
Niche programming such as that produced by the TV Arts unit is one of the duties of the 
ABC, in order to fully reflect the diverse activities of Australians, whether popular with a 
large viewing demographic or not. 
 
Please don’t deny Australian artists this crucial public service, while simultaneously denying 
the general public an opportunity to watch intellectually stimulating programs that don’t 
pander to a perceived market!  
 
 


